
 

 

 

Greetings Community! 
 

 2017 is nearing its end and we have seen 

some fantastic things happening throughout 

our district!   

As you know CB5 is still on tour, so be sure to 

join our Board Members and the District office 

team at P.S. 7 - for our end of the year  

General Board Meeting.   Ingenious  
 

Come Early to Sign up for the Free Raffle! 

 

WEDNESDAY 

DECEMBER 27
th

 

6:30PM – 8:30PM 

at 

Public School 7 

(P.S.7) 

858 Jamaica Avenue 

(Bet. Hemlock Street & Crescent Street) 

 

 

December’s Meeting Highlights 

 Year-End Community Raffle 

 Board Member Recognition 

 General Board Business 

o Vote on Municipal Parking Lot 

o Review of Land Use Items 

 

 

Delicious Refreshments Served! 

 

Please be sure to come early if you would like to 
sign up to speak during the Community Voices 

portion of the meeting. 

 

GENERAL BOARD MEETINGS ARE HELD 

EVERY 4TH WEDNESDAY OF THE MONTH! 
 

The meetings rotate throughout the district 

to ensure that every corner of the 

community is afforded the opportunity to 

attend.  Meetings are held at various 

schools, community centers, libraries and 

other public sites across the 

neighborhoods of East New York. 

 

  

 

 
 

 

  

For More Information Contact: 
 

Brooklyn, Community Board 5 

District Manager 

Melinda Perkins 

PH: 929-221-8261 

Email: Bk05@cb.nyc.gov 

Site: www.brooklyncb5.org   

mailto:Bk05@cb.nyc.gov
http://www.brooklyncb5.org/

